
From: FSEC 
Date: 5.17.20 
Re: Task Force Shared Governance Update, May 2020 
 
FSEC is pleased to report that we developed and implemented a strong faculty nomination process for seating the 
Chancellor’s new Task Forces; this included working in partnership with the Office of Diversity, Equity, and 
Inclusion on the final slate of names. Here are some of the main highlights of this process: 

• FSEC created a “Faculty Application” form to supplement the Chancellor’s initial nomination process 
• FSEC reviewed and rated 


